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[Insert Pharmacy Name] Earns NABP OTC Medical Device Distributor Reaccreditation 

[bookmark: _Hlk29453730][INSERT CITY, STATE] — [INSERT PHARMACY NAME] has earned OTC Medical Device Distributor reaccreditation from the National Association of Boards of Pharmacy® (NABP®) for another three-year term.

INSERT ABOUT FACILITY PARAGRAPH HERE (Optional)

NABP’s OTC Medical Device Distributor Accreditation is a resource for industry and regulatory bodies that establish uniform safeguards meant to protect the public health. Reaccreditation affirms [INSERT FACILITY NAME’s] continued compliance to a comprehensive set of regulatory standards and best practices in safely distributing diagnostic over-the-counter (OTC) medical devices to pharmacies and other organizations. 

[If multiple accreditations, select from description document and insert additional paragraph(s) here]

INSERT QUOTE FROM FACILITY HERE

“NABP congratulates [INSERT FACILITY NAME] on achieving this important recognition,” says NABP Executive Director/Secretary Lemrey “Al” Carter, PharmD, MS, RPh.  “Device Distributor reaccreditation signifies [INSERT FACILITY NAME’s] pivotal role in protecting the public health from counterfeit medical devices.”


About [INSERT FACILITY NAME]

About the National Association of Boards of Pharmacy 
The National Association of Boards of Pharmacy (NABP) is the impartial professional organization that supports its member regulatory state boards of pharmacy in creating uniform regulations to protect public health. Founded in 1904, NABP aims to ensure the public’s health and safety through its pharmacist competence assessment programs, license transfer and verification services, as well as through pharmacy inspection and accreditation programs. For more information, please visit www.nabp.pharmacy.

